
 

VOTER ID’S 
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA  

 

INFORMATION:  Starting on September 3rd, 2024, The Board of Elections in tandem with the 
Department of Administration have created and approved a new State 
Employee badge that will be for use at voting day election sites. This is only 
available for Full-Time, Temporary and Board Commission Member 
employees.  
 
This identification will have the embossed State Seal with an overlay that 
shows the text “NC Votes” on the front. On the rear it will have the voter ID 
expiration date which will be 5 years from the initial ID badge creation. 
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ACCEPTED ID BADGES 

 

NOT ACCEPTED ID BADGES 

 

 

  


